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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS OF WEST LODGE TOWERS 

REGARDING CARPET CLEANING 

 

 

In an effort to maintain the carpets in your building, we have scheduled 

the carpets to be cleaned on:  

October 27 – 30, 2020 

between 9:00 am and 5:00 pm 

 

We respectfully request that you please take extra caution when walking 

through the corridors and/or anywhere that carpet is being cleaned or 

has been cleaned.   Please ensure that if you walk off any wet surface 

from carpet cleaning, you are cautious if walking onto tile or hard floors. 

 

We thank you in advance for your anticipated co-operation regarding his 

matter. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the office at 416-

537-2364 or email us at westlodge@timbercreek.com. 

 

 

Westlodge Management 


